
Dore Neighbourhood Plan 
 
Neighbourhood Centre Working Group 
 
Notes of the Meeting:‐  May 6th 2016 
 
 
1. Present: David Crosby; Jenny Pennell; Anne Johnson. 
  
2. Apologies: Lorna Baker; Peter Bower; Kerry Brooksbank; Martin 
Dudley. 
 
3. David Crosby chaired the meeting and Anne Johnson agreed to take 
notes. 
 
4. David Crosby will draft a Consultation letter to be personally taken 
round to the various Neighbourhood Centre businesses and Community 
bodies.  
Maureen Cope, Martin Dudley and Jenny Pennell are willing to take 
these letters round to each of these businesses and community bodies. 
It was agreed that at face to face meetings  
the possibility of a meeting of businesses could be raised.  
 
5. David Crosby outlined details of the plans for the Working Groups 
Workshop on Wednesday May 25th in the Methodist Church Hall.  
It was agreed that a follow‐ up Neighbourhood Centre Working Group 
meeting would be needed to discuss any interesting ideas put forward at 
the Workshop. 
 
6. David Crosby outlined plans for the Public Exhibition to be held on 
King Ecgbert School on Saturday October 1st. A full copy of the draft 
Dore Neighbourhood Plan April 2016 will be made available on the DVS 
website. 
 
7. David Crosby will follow up a query as to whether a postal ballot 
would be available to Dore residents in the Dore Neighbourhood Plan 
referendum.  
 


